
HB 1594 -- MOTOR FUEL

SPONSOR: Walsh (50)

Currently, an additional tax on motor fuel began with 2.5 cents in
October 2021, and will increase by 2.5 cents in each fiscal year
until reaching an additional 12.5 cents per gallon on July 1, 2025.

This bill repeals this and the subsequent motor fuel tax increases
in current law along with the tax exemption for the motor fuel and
the refund associated with the exemption.


